
 

 

Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 04 November 2024 
 
Question from:  George Pickles 
 
Question to:  Cllr Scullion 
 
Could an explanation be given as to why the Cabinet feel their 'hands are tied' on this 
Incinerator application and why one member of Cabinet is not allowed to vote on the 
issue 
 
Response 
 
Under the Council’s published Constitution, this decision is to be taken under 
delegated authority by the relevant chief officer and not by members of the Cabinet.    


